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Pleasant Lake History Corner 
  

 

 

 

 
Our advertising businesses, Oak Realty and Dingmann Marine 

for sponsoring ‘Oak on the Water’, The Schmidts for driving 

Candidates in the Boat Parade, Maggie Nilson for the newsletter 

layout, Jill Gruys and Kelli Bronder for their work on fundraising 

and social events, lake residents for sharing pictures of Pleasant 

Lake life, and Dave Haugland, lake resident and owner of 

Impressive Print in St. Paul, for donating our newsletter printing. 

The last remaining cabin from the Hahn’s Resort was 

demolished this fall.  Several neighbors have also 

replaced other resort cabins through the years.  Enjoy 

your new lake home, Larsons! 

Thank you, Kelli Bronder! 

A big ‘thank you’ goes out to Kelli Bronder for agreeing 

to be the new PLIA Treasurer.  Kelli has been a 

member of the board for over a year and is now 

working with Jim Kelso to ensure a smooth transition.  

Thanks, Kelli!  We know you will do a fantastic job! 

PLIA Facebook – PLIA – Pleasant Lake, MN 

Pleasant Lake Community Bulletin Board, Annandale, 

MN is our private group for Pleasant Lake property owners.  

Join us! 


